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Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Phone: 541-258-4269

Email: ron.whitlatch@lebanonoregon.gov

Wednesday, May 1, 2024

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD CLOSURE UPDATE

As of Wednesday, May 1, 2024, South Main Road and Crowfoot Road are open to
through traffic. Residents can expect delays during the next couple weeks as the
contractor completes the striping on the roadways.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we continue construction
of the project. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact
Engineering at 541-258-4923 or engineering@lebanonoregon.gov.




